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Production	of	the	three	2017	issues	of	the	NRHS	Bulletin	is	proceeding	on	schedule.	The	first	
issue,	Volume	80	Number	1	will	be	a	feature	on	the	Strasburg	Rail	Road	in	Lancaster	County	
Pennsylvania.	We	are	currently	laying	that	issue	out	and	expect	it	to	be	published	in	May.	
Content	for	the	remaining	two	issues	is	currently	being	selected	and	we	expect	to	publish	
Volume	80	Number	2	in	August/September	and	Volume	80	Number	3	in	November/December.	
Possible	topics	include	UP	Steam,	Trolleys	in	the	Big	Easy	and	RPO	Trains.		
	
We	are	always	looking	for	new	authors	so	if	you	or	any	of	your	Chapter	members	have	any	
article	ideas,	please	have	them	reach	out	to	me	–	Jeff	Smith	-	at	bulletin@nrhs.com.		
	
Thank	You,	
Jeff	Smith	
Editor,	NRHS	Bulletin	


